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Still no luck with dressage outings for Bravo due to the extremely wet winter, three months in a row cancelled 

which is a first ever!!  We did however get out SJ at Strathalbyn where he won the 85cm, 95cm and placed in the 

105cm which was great fun for both Bravo and Ty!!  

Last weekend we took both Bravo and his daughter, Bianca to the Yankalilla two day show and they both competed 

very successfully in the Combined Training.  Bravo and Ty won both the 95cm and 110cm and Bianca and myself 

came second in the 80cm.  Both Bravo and Bianca scored just under the 70% in their dressage tests and Bravo 

went clear in both his SJ rounds.  Photos of father and daughter below. Meanwhile the young lad, Heathmont 

Roulette, is working well but looking very bored at being left at home.  Photo bottom right :)  He is looking 

stunning, will be four in November, more photos coming soon. 

Winter has definitely set in and we have had lots of lovely rain.   Only downside to the rain is the cancellation of 

some events including Bravo's first outing in three years!!  We were off to SVDC to do some dressage tests but the 

grounds went under water so event was cancelled at the last moment.  Have taken some casual photos  of him at 

home this week, he has made a full recovery from the puncture to his deep digital tendon and we are determined 

to get him out and about competing with Ty James in the saddle asap.  He is very much enjoying being back in 

work and the extra attention. 

  

 


